
Year 12 University of Suffolk Visit
On Wednesday 31 January our Social 
Sciences faculty took Year 12 students to a 
conference at the University of Suffolk in 
partnership with the Norfolk Higher 
Aspiration Scheme #futurepathways
#6thFormonTour
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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“The new year has brought exciting opportunities for our 
students in both year groups considering options with students 
applying to universities and attending apprenticeship talks. We 
have an Apprenticeship Fair trip coming up next half-term and 
hope to be able to support our students so they are aware of all 
the destinations open to them. With Year 13 mock exams as well 
this half-term it has been a busy but productive start to 2024 for 
our students”.                                                                            

Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

Work Experience Week
13 – 17 May
Year 12 students have started to 
prepare for their Work 
Experience week in May, which 
follows the Year 12 mock exam 
week, by researching placements 
related to their aspirations or 
with useful transferable skills. 
Well done to those who have 
already secured and logged 
placements which will be a great 
way to consider future pathways.

WELL DONE to our Year 13 UCAS applicants this year. 76% have applied to university 

before the deadline at the end of January and many have already received multiple 
offers. Good luck with receiving further offers over the coming weeks.2024
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Great Work
Congratulations to Chloe Coleman for her 
performance as Alice in Hellesdon High 
School’s Addams Family show. Chloe takes 
A Level Drama in our shared timetable 
block with HHS and has been working 
fantastically well.

National Apprenticeship Week
On 5 February Year 12 students 
attended a talk in their enrichment slot 
abut apprenticeships as part of National 
Apprenticeship Week so they could 
consider this as a progression route 
after Sixth Form. 

Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form…  Our annual RAG week takes 
place 11-15 March raising money for St Martins, the homeless charity in 
Norwich, chosen by our student leaders. 

RAG Week 2024
This last week of half-term Mr 
Linnell and some student leaders 
have been conducting assemblies 
with all year groups to thank them 
for raising £4704 for EAAA last year 
and to introduce the activities this 
year We hope all students can take 
part and enjoy themselves whilst 
supporting the local charity, chosen 
by student leaders.

https://stmartinshousing.org.uk/
https://stmartinshousing.org.uk/

